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ALLERGY INJECTION PROTOCOL  

 

 Students requesting assistance with allergy injections must provide serum and exact instructions 
from their allergist. 
 

 Students must report for injection exactly as ordered by their allergists.  If you are late for your 
injection, the dosage may be reduced and the benefit of the allergy treatment may be 
decreased. 
 

 If you arrive beyond the prescribed schedule for injections, you will be responsible for 
contacting your allergist and arranging for the new orders to be faxed to Student Health.  You 
will be provided a copy of recently received injections for your allergist’s reference. 
 

 Visit fee of $15 and injection fees apply. 
 

 Allergy serums are kept in the Health Services refrigerator.  Each container will be labeled with 
your name. 
 

 YOU ARE REQUIRED TO REMAIN IN THE HEALTH SERVICES WAITING ROOM FOR 20-30-
MINUTES AFTER YOUR INJECTION as specified by the ordering physician.  If you notice any 
unusual reaction during your waiting period (hives, tightness in your chest, flushing of face, 
perspiration, dizziness, etc.) REPORT TO NURSES IMMEDIATELY. 
 

 We require that a physician is present in the clinic when allergy injections are given.  Please call 
for physician hours. 
 

 Please save this instruction sheet for reference until you are thoroughly familiar with the 
procedure. 

 
 
I have reviewed this protocol and I understand and agree with the procedures and statements outlined 
above. 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________          ________________________ 
Client Signature        Date 
 
 

 
 


